
From: Vlad Kostenko 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 8:21 AM 
To: Planning Comment <PlanningComment@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: APN 523-04-043. Fence Height Exception Application FHE-21-003 

EXTERNAL SENDER 
Hello, I am Vladyslav Kostenko. I love the fence and would like to see it stay the way it is. My 
mother-in-law lives in the Senior Community across the street from this property, and she 
agrees that the fence is good just how it is. Everyone I have spoken with who lives in the Senior 
Community agrees that that the fence is spectacular. I remember when it was built, many 
people from the Senior Community would walk across the street and offer their support for the 
fence, saying they have never seen one so beautiful. Also, the plaza across the street has busy 
activity occurring at night time. I am positive this fence will raise the value of all the nearby 
properties because of how nice it is. I talked to an appraiser who told me this. It really brings joy 
to the neighborhood. This fence is great the way it is. Cutting it down will hurt the 
neighborhood. 

As a valuable member of this valuable Community, I would like Los Gatos to continue to be one 
of the best places in America. In regards to 755 Blossom Hill Rd everyone understands that the 
fence is gorgeous, but i want to talk about the vehicular gate. I have experience working for the 
company that serves vehicular gates and electrical motors. I know that this gate could be 
opened with a remote with a range of operation up to 1000 ft. There is no reason to remove 
the gate 18 ft out of the property line due to traffic safety concerns. 

From: Yana Smolii  

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:53 AM 

To: Planning Comment <PlanningComment@losgatosca.gov> 

Subject: APN 523-04-043. Fence Height Exception Application FHE-21-003 

EXTERNAL SENDER 

Hello, my name is Yana Smolii. I live near the property at 755 Blossom Hill Road in Los Gatos. I 

am here in support of the fence along the property and would like to see the fence remain in its 

current state. The fence is amazing, and you can see the great green color of the trees through 

the fence. I recently moved here from Ukraine, where there is terrible destruction, where no 

person or family feels safe, and I understand the need for protection. Please do not cut this 

fence. As someone in this community, when I see this beautiful fence, it is a good thing and 

it  makes me feel happy. I find it to be very pleasant. This property is on a very busy and 

dangerous road with fast moving vehicles and children play in the yard with water and fruit 

trees. The security of the fence and its beauty and strength far outweigh 
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